
Dates for your diary 

Friday 31st March—          
Monday 17th April 

Easter holidays 

Monday 17th April 

Inset day.  Children return 
to school on Tuesday 18th 

April 

Tues 2nd and Weds 3rd May 

Parent Meetings 

 

 

Wishing all our children 
and their families a very 

happy holiday 

Pennoweth News 
Friday 31st March 2023 

What a terrific end to our Music based projects this week!  We certainly have some 
talented musicians at Pennoweth.  Information leaflets for our new projects after the 
Easter holidays are now on the website. 

Congratulations to the following children who have all reached their reading target!  Well 
done superstars, keep up the great work :) 

Godrevy: Alex, Ben, Brandon, Jenny, Iesha, Lexi, Israel, Henry, Samuel, Jack, Isabelle, Ellie, 
Amber, Walter, Molly, Tabby, Emily, Ava, Reade, Carmen and Amelia 

Porthleven: Harry and Alfie L 

Newlyn: Nicola and Harrison 

Marazion: Mia, Vinnie, Natalyia, Amber-Louise, Amelia, Georgie and Noah 

Please note that we have had communication from PC Langley who is a a Road Casualty 
Reduction officer asking that we alert parents to the increased problems around parking on 
the road outside school and asking everyone to please be really vigilant.  As you may have 
seen, traffic wardens are patrolling and the police will also be visiting when they can. Please 
park responsibly and be aware of not blocking resident driveways. Thank you. 

We are delighted to share with you the outcome of our recent Maths-Whizz workshop for 
parents. We had a great turnout and we appreciate your interest and enthusiasm in support-
ing your child's maths learning. 

The workshop covered the following topics: -  

What is Maths-Whizz and how does it work?- How to log in to your child's account and ac-
cess their learning journey - How to view your child's progress and achievements on the par-
ent dashboard - How to encourage and motivate your child to use Maths-Whizz regularly and 
effectively - How to access additional resources and support from Whizz Education 

If you missed the workshop or would like to watch it again, you can find the recording here: 

https://whizzeducation0-my.sharepoint.com/personal/matt_jones_whizzeducation_com/
Documents/Recordings/Pennoweth%20Primary%20Maths-Whizz%20Parent%20Session%201-
20230329_090005-Meeting%20Recording.mp4?web=1 

You can also view the instructions attached (later in the newsletter) on how to access the 
parent dashboard. The parent dashboard is a useful tool that allows you to monitor your 
child's progress and maths understanding. 

Finally a huge thank you to the PTA for organising our Easter Egg Hunt this afternoon!  
We hope that you enjoy the eggs!  Wishing everyone a very happy Easter holiday!  We 
look forward to seeing you all on Tuesday 18th April :) 

School Lunches 

Week beginning          
17th April 

New menu (will be   
posted to the school 

webite) 

Our phase email addresses are: 

eyfs@pennoweth.cornwall.sch.uk (for Nursery and Reception) 

KS1@pennoweth.cornwall.sch.uk (for Years 1 and 2) 

lowerKS2@pennoweth.cornwall.sch.uk (for Years 3 and 4) 

upperKS2@pennoweth.cornwall.sch.uk (for Years 5 and 6) 

Or contact: help@pennoweth.cornwall.sch.uk 

 

 

We are safe.  We feel loved.  We take responsibility.  We are always learning.  We are ready. 

@PennowethS 

https://whizzeducation0-my.sharepoint.com/personal/matt_jones_whizzeducation_com/Documents/Recordings/Pennoweth%20Primary%20Maths-Whizz%20Parent%20Session%201-20230329_090005-Meeting%20Recording.mp4?web=1
https://whizzeducation0-my.sharepoint.com/personal/matt_jones_whizzeducation_com/Documents/Recordings/Pennoweth%20Primary%20Maths-Whizz%20Parent%20Session%201-20230329_090005-Meeting%20Recording.mp4?web=1
https://whizzeducation0-my.sharepoint.com/personal/matt_jones_whizzeducation_com/Documents/Recordings/Pennoweth%20Primary%20Maths-Whizz%20Parent%20Session%201-20230329_090005-Meeting%20Recording.mp4?web=1


Character Qualities 
This year we will be changing the 4 key characteristics we are on the look out for every term.  For Spring, we are looking for 
children who are demonstrating the characteristics of being: 

Creative 
Dependable 

Inspiring 
Resourceful 

We also have our Stars of the Week, who have been classroom superstars and DNA Champions for each phase. 

 

Quality Children Spotted in R, y1 and Y2 Children Spotted in Y3, Y4, Y5 and Y6 

 Creative Porthcurno: Zack 

Gwithian: Ethan 

Marazion: Georgie 

 

Newlyn: Jakob 

Mevagissey: Dexter 

Porthleven: Caden 

Lizard: Oliver 

Pendeen: Keira 

Godrevy: Sam 

Dependable Porthcurno: Willow 

Gwithian: Lyra-Rose 

Marazion: Lily R 

Newlyn: Nicola 

Mevagissey:Freddie 

Porthleven: Jacob 

Lizard: Bogdana 

Pendeen: Taylor 

Godrevy: Lewis 

Inspiring 

 

Porthcurno: Esme T 

Gwithian: Olivia 

Marazion: Amelia 

Newlyn: Kairi 

Mevagissey: Gabriele 

Porthleven: Maddison 

Lizard: Tilly 

Pendeen: Summer 

Godrevy: Jenny 

Resourceful 

  

Porthcurno: Miley 

Gwithian: Arianna 

Marazion:Lilly G 

Newlyn: Harris 

Mevagissey: Eleanor 

Porthleven: Alfie L 

Lizard: Theo 

Pendeen: Travis 

Godrevy: Brandon 

  

 

  

Restormel: Samuel 

Tintagel: George 

Porthcurno: Logan 

Gwithian: Isabelle 

Marazion:Lily D 

Newlyn: Mason 

Mevagissey: Aronas 

Porthleven: Nathan 

Lizard: Austeja 

Pendeen: Mikolaj 

Godrevy: Amelia 

We are safe champions:  KS1: Amber, LKS2: Ardhen, UKS2: Alex 

We feel loved champions:  KS1: Mason B, LKS2: Lochlan, UKS2: Amelia G 

We take responsibility champions:  KS1: Robert, LKS2: Jacob, UKS2: Lena 

We are always learning champions: Restormel: Maya, Tintagel: Taylor, KS1: Mason TA, LKS2: Joseph, UKS2: Izzy 

We are ready champions: KS1 Jax, LKS2: Noah R, UKS2: Shakira 









Gardening Club 
Monday 27th March—Week 9 

And that's a wrap! 9 weeks of fun, mess and gardening. 

 
Today we were all very keen to go and see what the Pesky birds had done and whether our cds had worked although the 
damage had already been done. We sorted through the pots and managed to find one broad bean, two sunflowers,  three 
spinach and about 10 radish. The gladioli bulbs are starting to grow, as well as the tulip and daffodil bulbs. The potatoes 
have reached the top of the bags and so now all we can do is water and wait. 

 
Our tea bag boy, Henry,  was on the ball as always and collected them from the staff room. We couldn't believe it when we 
counted them and found 42 tea bags. Wow, that's a lot of tea this week. 

 
"My mum is 42" said a voice. I'll let you decide if it was your child.  

 
Mrs.Mallaber had bought some new plants for us to plant and so we found some pots and planted viola, hyacinth, grape 
hyacinth and pansies. There was already a few flowers to see. 

 
The Litter picking crew set off and tidied up the playground and then it was time to tidy up and wash our hands. 
We've worked together, we've worked on our own. We've had success , we've had failures. We've learnt and we've laughed but 
most importantly we've had fun! 



 

 
 Attendance 

We aim for all our children to have 
at least 96% attendance throughout 

the year.   
Overall attendance for last week was 

96.3%  Well done everyone! 

See below for the attendance for each 
class last week. 

Gwithian 93.3% 

Mevagissey 93.6% 

Pendennis 93.9% 

Tintagel 94.4% 

Marazion 95.7% 

Lizard 95.7% 

Pendeen 96.0% 

Porthcurno 97.1% 

Porthleven 97.7% 

Restormel 98.3% 

Newlyn 98.7% 

Godrevy 100% 

Congratulations Godrevy!          
100% attendance last week! 











Online Music Lessons -  Pennoweth Primary School 

 

Does your child wish to learn an instrument or sing? Try a free, no-commitment taster lesson! 

SAM Music Service provide one-to-one online music lessons, both during term-time and over the school holidays at a discounted 

rate. Enquire at SAMMusicService.com to try a free taster lesson. 

Click the link below to enquire and watch a video about SAM’s online instrument lessons: 

 

https://sammusicservice.com/ 

Free, no-commitment taster lesson, try an instrument 

Discounted Christmas holiday lessons available 

Playback videos of your lessons, helpful for practice 

Progress through Grade exams, also available online 

Performance opportunities in school assemblies and concerts 

Online weekly 30 minute 1:1 lessons Mon-Fri up to 8pm, and Sats 9am-5pm 

Learn to play Guitar / Drum Kit / Piano (Keyboard) / Vocals from home 

Enquire by visiting www.sammusicservice.com or calling 0800 756 9411 

______________________________________________ 

 

“Both my daughters look forward to their individual weekly lessons. They are both making excellent progress and have a great rapport with 

their teachers. It’s easy and straightforward to connect online for lessons! Highly recommended with 5 stars!! ⭐️⭐️⭐️⭐️⭐️” 

Mrs Wellman-Bailey 

______________________________________________ 

 

SAM Music Service provides 30 minute 1:1 online music lessons, allowing your child the opportunity of learning to play the guitar, drum 

kit, piano / keyboard or to sing from home. 

 

Lessons are weekly and affordable at £17.50 per lesson and £16 in the holidays, suitable for both children and adults, and the first lesson is 

free! SAM also offers gift vouchers to purchase here: https://www.sammusicservice.com/gift-vouchers/ - the ideal musical gift! 

 

To enquire, complete the short contact form on SAM’s website (www.sammusicservice.com), and they’ll be in touch soon, or you can 
email lessons@sammusicservice.com, or call 0800 756 9411 to speak to one of their friendly team. Or reach out on social media 
@sammusicservice 

https://sammusicservice.com/
http://www.sammusicservice.com
https://www.sammusicservice.com/gift-vouchers/
http://www.sammusicservice.com
mailto:lessons@sammusicservice.com





